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Town Mayor’s Communications 

Events attended from Mon 03 May 2021 to Mon 28 June 2021 inclusive 
 

Serial Date Event Description Location 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) 

32 
Friday 

07 
May 

Funeral Hearse 
Procession 

Attendance at King Alfred 
Statue for funeral 
procession of Mr Doug 
Legge (a former long-term 
employee of the Town 
Council) 

Market Place 

33 

 
Saturday 

15 
May 

 

Centenary of The Royal 
British Legion 

Laying of wreath by 
Wantage Branch Royal 
British Legion to mark 
Centenary 

Wantage 
Parish 
Church 

34 
Thursday 

27 
May 

Visit to Maymessy CIC 

WTC provides a grant to 
Maymessy providing 
bespoke cookery classes 
and wellness activities. 

Maymessy, 
Garlands 
Farm, 
West 
Challow 

35 
Saturday 

05 
June  

Harwell Stone 77th 
Anniversary 

Laying wreath at Harwell 
Stone to commemorate 
the departure of Airborne 
Forces on D-1 Day (1944) 

Harwell 
Stone, 
Harwell 
Campus 

36 
Wednesday 

09 
June 

Visit to Percussion 
Academy 

Inaugural meeting of 
Percussion Academy 

Wantage 
Silver Band 
Hall 

37 
Monday 

14 
June 

Funeral of Mrs Jean Kent 
(former Town Councillor) 

Attendance at 
Crematorium   

South 
Oxfordshire 
Crematorium, 
Garford 

http://lovewantage.uk/
tel:+441235763459
https://wantagetowncouncil.gov.uk/
https://wantagetowncouncil.gov.uk/
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Serial Date Event Description Location 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) 

38 
Monday 

21 
June 

Award presentation 

Joint Overall Winners in 
the Wantage Winter 
Wanderland shop window 
displays competition to 
Year 9 Art. 

KA Academy 

Forthcoming Events (in next fortnight or so) 
 

Serial Date Event Description Location 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) 

1 
Saturday 

03 
July 

Southern Counties South 
Champions Celebration 

Postponed  
An evening to celebrate 
the 2019-2020 
Championship win 

Grove Rugby 
Club 

2 
Sunday 

04 
July 

Wantage Summer Arts 
Festival 

Opening of Summer Arts 
Festival  

West End of 
Market Place 

Mayor’s Use of Beacon (Closed due to COVID-19) 
 
The Mayor has the use of the hall within the Beacon for ten events per civic year and he 
may gift a use, such as to a deserving organisation for the benefit of the local community.  

Mayor’s Charities 
 

The Mayor’s chosen charities for 2020/2021 are: 

• The October Club (Charity no. 900331) and  

• The Fitzwaryn School Parents and Friends Association (Charity no. 1041897). 

Mayor’s Social Media Accounts and Email 
 

E-mail: mayor@wantagetowncouncil.gov.uk 

      @WantageMayor        @WantageMayor       Town Mayor of Wantage       Town Mayor 

Mayor’s Awards – Pride in Wantage 
 

There are two styles of the “Pride in Wantage” award; one for individuals and the other for 
organisations/businesses, that are recognised as giving support to the town. 
 
There were no awards in this reporting period 

  

https://www.octoberclub.org.uk/
https://beta.charitycommission.gov.uk/charity-details/?regId=900331&subId=0
https://www.fitzwaryn.oxon.sch.uk/
https://beta.charitycommission.gov.uk/charity-details/?regId=1041897&subId=0
mailto:mayor@wantagetowncouncil.gov.uk
https://twitter.com/WantageMayor
https://www.instagram.com/wantagemayor/
https://www.facebook.com/Town-Mayor-of-Wantage-446212369291346/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqNWPyNYw6d0rTc2YF7KZdQ
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Mayor’s Correspondence 
 

Serial From To Regarding Remarks 

(a) (b) (c) (d) (e) 

37 
Bürgermeister of 
Seesen 

Town Mayor 
Congratulations on 
being re-elected as 
Town Mayor 

 

38 Town Mayor Team Mikayla 

Congratulations on 
receipt of The 
Queen’s Award for 
Voluntary Service 

Tweet 

39 Town Mayor 
Ray Collins 
Charitable Trust 

Congratulations on 
receipt of The 
Queen’s Award for 
Voluntary Service 

Tweet 

 

Mayor’s Protocol Correspondence (Ceremonial – Robes & Chain) 
 

The protocol for wearing the Chain of Office and/or Mayoral Robes outside of the Town 
Boundaries requires that unless specified on the invitation permission should be sought 
from the Chair of the Town/Parish Council that one is visiting. 
 
There were no protocol requests during this reporting period.  


